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California Water Commission 
P.O. Box 942836 
Sacramento, California 94236-0001 
 
Dear California Water Commission: 
 
Pursuant to the California Water Commission’s (CWC) Procedures for a Resolution of 
Necessity and Eminent Domain, Section 1, this letter is being provided by the 
Department of Water Resources to inform the CWC of its intention to proceed with a 
Resolution of Necessity (RON) and request this item be noticed on the CWC’s agenda 
and notice be sent to the landowner of the property for which the RON will be 
considered.  
 
This RON is needed in support of the Yolo Bypass Salmonid Habitat and Fish Passage 
Improvement Project (Big Notch). The RON is anticipated to be heard during the CWC’s 
meeting on February 21, 2024. CWC procedures require that landowners be sent a 
notice at least 21 days prior to the meeting.   
 
Please notice the required RON on your February 2024 meeting agenda. If you need 
additional information or would like to discuss this further, please contact me by 
telephone at (916) 902-7384 or via email at linus.paulus@water.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linus A. Paulus, SR\WA 
Manager, Acquisition and Appraisal Section  
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